Coftfee County Schools Gifted Education Services Referrals

Gifted Testing will be conducted in February 2023. Students can be nominated for
consideration for testing by the parent or guardian. The deadline for nomination is December
9, 2022. Nomination does not guarantee the student will be tested. All available data will be
studied for each student in the preliminary selection pool by the school’s Gifted Eligibility
Team. The team will make the decision to move forward with formal testing or stop the
process. For more information, or to nominate a student for consideration, please contact
Anna Harris, Gifted Coordinator, at (912) 389-6535 by December 9, 2022. Nominations for
testing must be in writing.



